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Comments: Installing fixed anchors on public lands should require an authorization permit, much the same as

you get for firewood cutting, Christmas trees, or picking mushrooms. Even the Forest Service can't build a trail
without a process to evaluate potential resource impacts or use conflicts. Having site-specific baseline
inventories and an authorization process will help ensure resources are protected.

Protecting public lands and the creatures that dwell there is valuable to me.



